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Thursday 22 August 2024

Good Morning,

We hope you are having a good summer. As we approach the beginning of the academic
year, please do take a moment to look at our uniform information below, with particular
attention on shoes and piercings.

The Angmering School Uniform Page.

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all students back following the summer
break.

The Senior Leadership Team

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/school-uniform/

